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Comments: No! I do not support the Jordan Cove pipeline pumping flammable liquid natural gas through Oregon

forests to the vital fishery at Coos Bays and onto tankers that will crowd the pristine bay and pass through the

narrow channel at the bay's mouth near our valuable oyster beds where other tankers have wrecked. Profiteers

have promoted this pipeline, because it's too dangerous to transport liquid natural gas to the West Coast city

markets by truck and rail. The Jordan Cove Pipeline would only provide about 35 permanent jobs. There is no

critical need for liquid natural gas in the West Coast Cities, and no justification for putting Oregon forests, the

Oregon Coast environment, and Oregon communities at risk. Like other oil and gas pipelines, the real purpose is

only to produce fat profits for government-connected incorporated weasels.

By the way, I still stand with Standing Rock.  So should you.

 


